
 

 

 

 
 
13th May 2022 

 

To 6D and 6H, 
 

Our PTFA (Parent Teacher Friends Association) has an exciting proposition for you! 
They are willing to give you each £1.00 to see how much money you can make from 
it. 
All the money raised will get to be spent by YOU for an end of year treat! 
The more money you raise together, the more money you have to spend. 
There will also be a separate prize for the individual or group that raises the most 
money and the individual or group that has the most innovative idea. 
 

You can team together with a maximum of 4 people and you are in charge of planning 
and collecting the money. 
Here are some possible ideas, but you can be as creative as you wish. Please ensure 
you have your parent/carer permission. 

• Helping out your neighbours or family (car wash, gardening etc). 
• A sponsored event (walk, silence, no chocolate etc). 
• Buying items and selling them for a profit (ice pops, sweets etc). 
• Making items to sell. 
• Completing chores at home. 
• Selling old items. 

 

Please can you ensure all money is handed in to class teachers by Thursday 23rd June. 
The money needs to be in a sealed envelope clearly marked with who has raised the 
sponsor money and how much.  
 

We cannot wait to see how much money you raise and what you choose to spend it 
on. 
We will share this in a Friday assembly celebration too so the whole academy will be 
able to see how successful you have been. 
Your child will be given the £1 in a sealed envelope on Monday 16th May. 
Let’s make your end of year celebrations one to remember! 
 

Mrs L Hadfield 

 

Principal  

 
 


